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Dear, Senate Committee On Rules: 

 

I strongly oppose the proposal to eliminate mail-in ballots and make in-person voting 

the law in Oregon. As a citizen, I consider voting to be a serious duty to support a 

democratic government. I have voting in every election since I was 18. When I first 

moved to Oregon, over 20 years ago, I thought mail-in voting was weird, but, once an 

election official told me about all the safeguards that were used to ensure a fair 

election, I thought it was the best thing ever. Not only does mail-in voting make voting 

so easy that it allows more people to vote, but it affords me the time I need to 

research the topics and the candidates. All of this can only benefit a democratic 

society. Thank you for your consideration in this matter and I hope you will see fit to 

continue mail-in voting.  

 

Sincerely, Dominic Anaya 


